
 Rhino Roar 
 News for the Washington community 

 Published weekly (mostly) 

 April 21, 2023 

 Links to  calendar  and past  newsletters  on  PTA website 

 School Bus Driver Appreciation Day  April 25 | 6:30 pm  |  Details > 

 Show some love to your bus driver! 

 Multicultural Potluck Night  - April 27th, 5-7:30pm 

 Please mark your calendars for the 2023 Multicultural Potluck Night!  As in past years, 
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 we'll have a potluck dinner of delicious foods from around the world, student 
 performances, world beat music and our amazing Washington community coming 
 together!  The event will be in the Washington courtyard and Cafetorium.  More 
 information coming home soon. 

 Date: April 27  th  , 5-7:30pm 

 5-6:15 - Potluck (on the blacktop) 
 6:15--7:30 - Student Performances (in the cafetorium) 

 Bring a dish to share.  Come dressed in traditional clothing from your heritage. 

 All Washington families are invited! 





 COVID  tests:  Positive  results  should  be  reported  to  the  BUSD  Student  COVID-19  Case 

 Reporting form 

 Calendar Reminders: 

 ★  April 25 Bus Driver Appreciation Day 

 ★  Apr 27  Multicultural Potluck  5 - 7:30 pm 

 ★  May 15 NO SCHOOL Malcolm X Birthday 

 ★  May 18 Open House 6 pm 

 ★  May 29  NO SCHOOL Memorial Day 

 ★  June 2 Promotion for 5th grade in the cafeteria 

 ★  June 2 Last Day of School! 

 If your child is absent for any reason  , please email  washingtonattendance@berkeley.net 

 and copy your child’s teacher.  Thank you! 

 If you need to change your address,  please use this  link for information  on how to notify 

 the school and district. 
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